

Insight Elementary Unit Test 6 A

A Grammar: Comparative and superlative adjectives

Complete the sentence with the correct form of the word in brackets.

- 1 I've got two brothers, and they are both _____ (tall) than I am.
- 2 My new computer is _____ (large) than my old one.
- 3 Dana's new car is _____ (big) than Oscar's.
- 4 I think that the English language is _____ (easy) to study than Japanese.
- 5 I think that reading books is _____ (interesting) than watching TV.
- 6 I think that small shops are _____ (good) than big supermarkets.

B Grammar: Superlative adjectives

Complete the sentence with the correct form of the word in brackets.

- 1 All of my friends can run fast, but I'm the _____ (fast).
- 2 The _____ (nice) person I know is my best friend, Elizabeth.
- 3 June is the _____ (wet) month in my country. It rains a lot in that month.
- 4 Monday is my _____ (busy) day because I always have a lot of things to do.
- 5 My daughter, Yasemin, is the _____ (important) person in my life.
- 6 All of these photos are bad, but this one is the _____ (bad).

C Grammar: Comparative and superlative adjectives

Complete the sentence with the correct form of the word in brackets.

- 1 Paying for things with your phone is _____ (popular) than it was five years ago.
- 2 This coat is _____ (big) than my old coat, but I like it.
- 3 My new computer is much _____ (good) than my old one. It is really fast.
- 4 It is a lot _____ (quick) to travel to the city centre by car than by bus.
- 5 For many people shopping online is _____ (easy) than going to the shops.
- 6 I'm not happy with the new supermarket. It's _____ (bad) than the one in the centre.

D Vocabulary: Understanding topic vocabulary

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three words you do not need.

tights baggy sandals donate fit dress backpack expensive cap

In my ¹ _____, I've got everything I need for my holiday in a hot country. I've got ² _____ clothes so I can keep cool. I've got a ³ _____ to put on my head, of course. I've also got some new ⁴ _____ so my feet aren't too hot. I bought a nice long ⁵ _____ for the evenings, too. But it didn't ⁶ _____, so I'm not taking it!

E Vocabulary: Recognizing affixation

Use the word in brackets to form a word that fits in the gap.

- 1 Most of his answers are _____ (correct) so he needs to do the test again.
- 2 These shoes are really _____ (fashionable) now. I'm going to get a new pair.
- 3 It is really _____ (fair) that he is going to the party and I can't go.
- 4 Your homework is _____ (complete) so can you finish it before tomorrow?
- 5 He never talks to me. He is really _____ (friendly).
- 6 They were very _____ (lucky) to lose the match. They are the best team.

F Vocabulary: Understanding topic vocabulary

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three words you do not need.

Bluetooth speaker camera DVD player smartphone Bluetooth headphones
games console e-reader CD player laptop

- 1 I do my work on a _____. It's easy to carry.
- 2 Jack reads books on his _____, but he can't make calls with it.
- 3 Emily wanted something just to take photos, so she bought a new _____.
- 4 Some people use a _____ and a TV to watch movies.
- 5 My sister loves playing on her _____ with me.
- 6 I use my _____ to call friends and send messages.

J Writing: Making writing more interesting

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three options you do not need.

cheap colourful easy excellent fair good-quality heavy inconvenient
unattractive

- 1 I think brown clothes are _____. Red is my favourite colour.
- 2 The shop is _____ to get to because it's far from the centre.
- 3 This T-shirt is really _____ – it's just €4.
- 4 I never wear anything _____. I love black clothes.
- 5 The market in my town is _____. I always buy vegetables there.
- 6 Your suitcase is really _____ – almost 30 kg.

G Reading: Identifying relevant words

Read the blog post about clothing and choose the correct answer for each question.

[New Posts](#) [Old Posts](#) [Menu item](#) [Images](#) [Contact](#)

What To Wear

Advice on all things fashion by Linda

As you know, I love fashion and clothing. I wanted to find out what my readers like to wear. Here are some of the comments I received about the clothes you wear in your daily lives. Who has the same ideas as you?

Martin

I'm a teacher. I want to look tidy at work, so I avoid sports clothes. On special days, when there is an event at school, I sometimes dress in formal clothes, but usually it's just trousers and a shirt with a jumper, not a jacket and tie – you know, comfortable clothes. I don't want my students to worry or feel nervous when talking to me, so I think that's better.

Beth

I work as a journalist for a fashion magazine. I love clothes and it's important for me to wear things that are fun and cool. It can be expensive to buy new clothes, so I often borrow things from my friends and share what I have. That helps me to save money while also looking good.

Sam

As a police officer, I don't really worry about clothes. Some people wouldn't like to wear a uniform every day, but I like it because I don't have to decide what to wear. I only have a few other items of clothing for going out or going to the gym, and these stay in good condition.

Mariam

I work in a gym, so I always wear clothes for exercising in. It's great for me, because these clothes are also popular with other people my age. I feel I can leave the gym and still look good while I'm out with my friends. I don't like the idea of wearing a suit every day. I love being able to move easily.

Priya

I'm a lawyer and work in a large office. It's very important for me to look professional, so I wear suits. All my colleagues also wear formal clothing and no one ever wears jeans to work. When I'm not working, I prefer to wear gym clothes because I love to exercise.

- 1 Why does Martin wear a jumper to work?
A ☐ Because he doesn't want to worry about his clothes
B ☐ Because there are special events at the school
C ☐ Because this makes his students feel comfortable
- 2 How does Beth save money on clothes?
A ☐ She only buys cheap clothes.
B ☐ She gets clothes from her job.
C ☐ She sometimes wears her friends' clothes.
- 3 Why is it usually easy for Sam to choose what to wear?
A ☐ Because he has lots of good clothes
B ☐ Because he wears a uniform most of the time
C ☐ Because he does not think what he wears is important

- 4 What does Mariam think about formal clothes?
- A ☐ She doesn't want to wear them.
 - B ☐ She thinks they are fine for other people.
 - C ☐ She doesn't think they are popular for most people.
- 5 Why does Priya wear formal clothes?
- A ☐ Because she prefers wearing them
 - B ☐ Because it is necessary to wear them for her job
 - C ☐ Because the people she works with tell her to wear them
- 6 Which people enjoy wearing sports clothes?
- A ☐ Mariam and Priya
 - B ☐ Priya and Sam
 - C ☐ Martin and Miriam

H Listening: Recognizing specific information

 Listen to a woman giving a talk about online communication. Choose the correct answer for each question.

- 1 The woman says the word 'footprint' ____.
- A ☐ describes new online activities
 - B ☐ means different things
 - C ☐ is difficult to understand
- 2 The woman says that we need to use ____ for many of our online activities.
- A ☐ personal details
 - B ☐ website articles
 - C ☐ social media
- 3 The woman says it's not a good idea to ____ with people we don't know.
- A ☐ talk about the law
 - B ☐ have online meetings
 - C ☐ share personal information
- 4 The woman says we should only post things when ____ them.
- A ☐ we know who reads
 - B ☐ we are sure how to write
 - C ☐ we want everyone to read
- 5 The woman says that it is important to think about ____.
- A ☐ how to communicate online
 - B ☐ our online behaviour
 - C ☐ the computer screen we use
- 6 The woman says posting online can be a useful way to ____.
- A ☐ find a job
 - B ☐ show family photos
 - C ☐ share funny videos

I Speaking: Showing empathy

Read the dialogue and choose the correct answer.

1 **Man** There are no free fitting rooms at the moment.

Woman No ___. I'm not in a hurry.

A ☐ to worry

B ☐ worries

C ☐ worrying

2 **Woman** Right now I can't find the trousers you're looking for.

Man ___ OK. I'll buy them online then.

A ☐ That's

B ☐ They're

C ☐ She's

3 **Man** Oh no! I think I left my wallet at home.

Woman ___ problem. I'll pay for the coffee.

A ☐ Not

B ☐ Any

C ☐ No

4 **Woman** I haven't finished reading your book yet.

Man It doesn't ___. I don't really need it.

A ☐ worry

B ☐ matter

C ☐ mind

5 **Man** We don't have this dress in green. Sorry!

Woman ___ mind. It's too long for me anyway.

A ☐ Never

B ☐ Not

C ☐ Don't

6 **Woman** I wanted to use the coffee machine and it doesn't work now.

Man Don't ___. I can help you.

A ☐ problem

B ☐ matter

C ☐ worry